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Village of Bald Head Island 
PUBLIC NOTICE 

Of 
Commercial Review Board August 12, 2025 Special Meeting  

 
Notice is hereby given that a quorum cannot be met for the August 12, 2025, 
Commercial Review Board special meeting.   

Any business that was scheduled for that meeting will be taken up at the next 
regularly scheduled meeting on Tuesday, September 2, 2025, at 10:00 a.m., due to a 
lack of quorum. 

If you have any questions, please call the Village Clerk at (910) 457- 9700 ext. 1001. 

 
Darcy Sperry 
Village Clerk 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 


